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2016 ANNUAL CONFERENCE SCHOLARSHIPS
The Art House Convergence is pleased to offer scholarships to the 2016 Art House Convergence. Its Scholarship Fund, 
which offered several registration-only scholarships last year, is supported by Boston Light & Sound and will offer several 
comprehensive scholarships this year.

Scholarships will be awarded on a merit basis, with a small committee reviewing the applications. Theatres are welcome 
to apply even if they have registered other staff members - make the case in your statement as to why it is important for 
the applicant to attend the conference. If you have already registered for the conference, but would like to apply for a 
scholarship, please note you have already registered in your application.

Scholarships will be awarded to cover full conference registration fees (a $695 value), a flight reimbursement up to $500, 
and accommodations at the Homestead Resort for three nights (Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday). Scholarship receipients 
or their organizations are responsible for covering any additional conference-related expenses. There may be several 
registration-only scholarships available as well pending funding availability.

Please submit your application by November 6th, 2015. Scholarships will be announced by Friday, November 13th.

APPLICATION QUESTIONS:
Name:
Title:
Organization:
Address:
City, State, Zip:
Email Address:
Contact Phone Number:

How do you expect the Art House Convergence conference to impact you and/or your organization if you 
attend?

What three things would you like to gain from attending the Art House Convergence conference?

Please write a paragraph about your organization and highlight a personal or work achievement you've 
had at your organization.

Have you attended any AHC conferences, regional seminars or other events before? If not, why?

+++

Please answer questions in a single Word or PDF document and attach it to your email. Please email your 
application to Barbara@arthouseconvergence.org no later than November 6th, 2015.
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